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______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Data Request: 

  

For clarification purposes and separating the solar and wind credits, would Otter Tail be willing 

to name the “Renewable Energy Credit” to “Wind Renewable Energy Credit” in the tariff? 

 

Attachments: 0 

 

 

 

Response: 

 

Yes, Otter Tail be willing to name the “Renewable Energy Credit” to “Wind Renewable Energy 

Credit” in the tariff. Unless otherwise requested by SD PUC Staff, Otter Tail proposes to make 

this change in its Compliance filing. 

 


